
 
 
 
 
 

April 30, 2021 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting funding for the Monrovia Parks, Wilderness, and Recreation Foundation, Inc in 
fiscal year 2022.  
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Monrovia Station Square Playground Shade 
Structure at 119 W Palm Ave, Monrovia, CA 91016 
. 
The funding would be for a new Shade Structure for the Station Square Park Playground. The 
project will include the design and installation of a Shade Structure(s) for the playground area 
and will be completed in FY22.  
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
      Sincerely, 

 
Grace F. Napolitano 
Member of Congress 

 


